
Reception Children are going to have an 
amazing day as Superheros!  

 
Tuesday 25th February 2020, is our WOW 
day & we are very excited because we are 

having a Superhero Day! 
 

We would like to ask your child to come to 
school dressed as a Superhero.   

 
This can be someone they admire as a  

superhero like a family member, or  
someone from the land of TV, books  

or films. 
 

We will be doing lots of different activities 
that day based around Superheros 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you all 

dressed for our special WoW day!! 


